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Secretary Monique Simpson 
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Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

 
Reading 1                                  

Responsorial Psalm 
Reading II 

Gospel 
   
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                    

                             FOOD FOR THOUGHT 
 
Numbers 11.25-29 
The precepts of the Lord are right, and give joy to the heart 
James 5.1-6 
Mark 9.38-43, 45, 47-48 
 
We never know the effects of kindness and goodness. Even something done for a person years ago 
can still be well remembered. Somewhat like water having its effect wherever it flows, our goodness 
always gives life, even in the future. These are the unremembered acts of kindness and of love. 
  
In the small things we show our love, which may be the strongest part of any love. 

 
MASSES    

Thursday 
   

Oct. 1st OLV @ 10:00 am All Parishioners of OLV & St. Malachy  

Saturday 
 

Oct 3rd St. Malachy @ 7:00 pm Rita Weatherdon (15 th ann) by Shirley, Rolly and Philip 
Harold and Rose Maloney by Sandra Maloney 
 

Sunday 
  

Oct. 4th OLV @ 9:00 am Roger Laurin by The Community 
Deceased members of the Casey Family by Phil and Dorothy Ann 
Colleen Brenan by Val, Lewis and Family 
 

 
Parishioners are invited to join in praying the Ros ary before all Masses 

 
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATIONSACRAMENTAL PREPARATIONSACRAMENTAL PREPARATIONSACRAMENTAL PREPARATION    

 
If you wish to register your child / children for the sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, First Communion or If you wish to register your child / children for the sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, First Communion or If you wish to register your child / children for the sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, First Communion or If you wish to register your child / children for the sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, First Communion or 
Confirmation, please contact the parish office at 819Confirmation, please contact the parish office at 819Confirmation, please contact the parish office at 819Confirmation, please contact the parish office at 819----986986986986----3763 prior to October 15, 2015.3763 prior to October 15, 2015.3763 prior to October 15, 2015.3763 prior to October 15, 2015.    



 

 
 
Development and Peace is mobilizing to respond to the growing refugee crisis that is currently affecting Europe 
and the Middle East.  The majority of refugees currently attempting to enter Europe are from Syria, where an 
ongoing civil war that began over four years ago has displaced 7 million Syrians within their own country and has 
created 4 million refugees. 
 
Funds collected by Development and Peace will go towards humanitarian aid for Syrians living through the 
suffering of war and those who have fled to other countries, including Lebanon, Jordan and Turkey who are 
hosting the vast majority of Syrian refugees. 
 
Donations will be matched by the Canadian government until December 31st 2015. To make donations on-line, go 
to: www.devp.org.  Or mail cheques to : Development and Peace 1425 René-Lévesque Blvd West, 3rd Floor 
Montréal, Québec H3G 1T7 
 

PILGRIMAGES 
 
6TH Annual Pilgrimage to St-Joseph’s Oratory, October 18th, from the Archdioceses of Ottawa, Gatineau, 
Pembroke, Mont Laurier, Alexandria/Cornwall and Kingston, with a stop at Shrine of St-Peregrin.  Mass will be 
celebrated at 11 am in the Basilica on the occasion of the 5th Anniversary of St. Brother André’s canonization.  
For more information, please contact Mike Budge, 613 224 8110. 
 
Pilgrimage to Holy Land, September 7, 2016 -  A Pilgrimage is being organized with 
St. Aloysius/St. Columban, Gatineau.  Leaflets are available at the entrance of our Churches which describes 
this trip.  If interested in group travel, please contact the St. Aloysius parish office at 819 663-5244. 
 

 
MONTHLY PRAYER INTENTIONS FROM THE ARCHBISHOP - SEP TEMBER 

 
“That the number of possibilities for job training and employment increases, for all young people.” 

 
Reflection on Social Issues - Do the youth have a place in our society?  A lot of young people cannot find work 
after finishing an often very long period of studies.  The Conference of Post-Secondary Schools presented, on 
June 17th, 2014, the results of its 22nd survey on job insertion for young graduates.  It clearly shows how hard it is 
for them to integrate into a professional career due to a difficult economic situation and a rise in unemployment.  
Indeed, 70% of students who graduated in 2013 are still looking for their first real job

(1). 
Our Faith Response  - Work is a fundamental right and a good thing for everyone, full-time employment is a 
necessary goal for all economic systems oriented towards justice and the common good(2).   How do we help our 
young people carve their place in society?  Many employers have joined the program called “Conciliation Work 
Study” that allows young people to continue studying towards their career objective.  What can we do to 
encourage our youth and give them a sense to their lives?  

Sunday, September 27 th – I will support projects where young people are involved, either in the community, in 
my family, or at my workplace.  

 

[1]http://www.digischool.fr/1er-emploi/recherche-emploi-difficultes-jeunes-diplomes-22415.php 

(2]Compendium of the Church’s social doctrine, p.140, no 287 and 288 

 

 

 
 



Newcomers to the Diocese 
 

Three missionary nuns from Sri Lanka have recently moved to Canada and are presently doing pastoral 
work in our Diocese.  They belong to the Holy Family of Bordeaux and are living at Bethel House which is situated 
next to Notre-Dame-des-Neiges parish in Masson.  Some of you may have already met them - Sisters Doreen, 
Malinie and Iresha were present at the pilgrimage last month in Mayo and have been attending our weekday mass 
at Our Lady of Victory on Thursdays.  They are presently looking into our various activities to see how they could 
best serve the parishes.   

On behalf of all parishioners, the Inter-Parish Planning Committee would like to welcome Sisters Doreen, 
Malinie and Iresha to our community.  Fr. Albanus will be formally presenting the Sisters at both mass 
celebrations next weekend. There will be a gathering after the celebration in order to give everyone an opportunity 
to meet and speak with them. 

 
 

OUR LADY OF VICTORY AND ST. MALACHY NEWS 
 

Annual Harvest Supper - Our annual turkey supper will be on Friday, October 9th.  
         Tickets:     Adults: $25.00         Children 6 to 12: $10.00          Children under 6: FREE 
                           Cocktails:  4:30 pm                       Dinner:  6:00 pm 
 
There will also be a raffle for a stained glass painting and a handmade table cloth.  Tickets are $2.00 each  or 
three for  $5.00.  Tickets for the supper and raffle are available at both parishes on the weekends or by calling the 
parish office at 819 986-3763. 
 
 

OLV NEWS 
 

WE HAVE SERVERS:  Thank you to Peter Dunlop, Cliff Ivall, Jane McNamara and Kathy Arthurs for agreeing to 
continue as Mass servers. Their commitment in support of our Faith Community is greatly 
appreciated. 

 
CEREAL BAR DRIVE :  A reminder that this occurs on the 3rd Sunday of every month. 
                                       Aids all students at Buckingham Elementary.  Starts Oct 18 th. 
 
GARAGE SALE:  Our profit was $420.00. Thanks to Ellen, Alvin, Joan, Barry, Nicole, Nancy & Ken for your 

helping hands. 
 
 

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 
September 19-20, 2015 - Sunday Offering $609.00 $252.00 


